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PEORIA UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT MAY/JUNE 2025

WELCOME TO OUR

Monthly Newsletter
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JUNE REGISTRATION OPENS MAY ISTH!SIGN UP FOR CLASSES HERE:
HTTPS://PEORIAUNIFIED.CE.ELEYO.COM/FAMILYRESOURCECENTER/

SURVEY SAYS...
THANK YOU FOR PARTICIPATING IN OUR RECENT SURVEY. BELOW ARE SOME
HIGHLIGHTS. YOUR INPUT MAKES THE FRC BETTER!

Survey Highlights: Since they began participating in Family
Resource Center Programs...

NEARLY 70% OF PAR

HAVE NOTICED
IMPROVEMENTS IN SCHOOL
READINESS SKILLS SUCH AS

FOLLOWING DIRECTIONS AND
RECOGNIZING LETTERS AND

ER 80% OF PARENT
OBSERVED ENHANCED SOCIAL
INTERACTIONS IN THEIR

87% OF PARTICIPANTS
REPORTED GAINING A
DEEPER UNDERSTANDING
OF THEIR CHILD’S
NEARLY 70 7% (69.9%) DEVELOPMENT!
SAID THEY NOW HAVE A
STRONGER RELATIONSHIP
WITH THEIR CHILD! OVER HALF (55.3%)OF
RESPONDENTS REPORTED
INCREASED INTEREST IN
BOOKS AND EARLY
LITERACY SKILLS!

Contact Us: 623-773-6679 familyresourcecenter@pusdll.net


https://peoriaunified.ce.eleyo.com/familyresourcecenter/

SURVEY g5 * RESPONSE TO SURVEY INPUT:

" **9 OVER THE NEXT SEVERAL MONTHS, THE FRC WILL BE USING
Y YOUR FEEDBACK FROM THE SURVEY TO ENHANCE PROGRAM
Q OFFERINGS, FINE TUNE COMMUNICATION, AND IMPROVE

REGISTRATION SUPPORT.

Parent Advisory Committee (PAC) -
Join Us!
The FRC parent Advisory Committee meets \ 5,

monthly to provide input on our programs
and activities and to build social

connections. Join us June 4th @ 3:30 p.m. ["\ s L#

at Sky View! Childcare is provided on-site.

CALLING ALL EXPECTING PARENTS!!
PHOENIX CHILDREN'S HOSPITAL SAFE SLEEP AND HOME SAFETY
WORKSHOPS OFFER EXCELLENT ADVICE AND FREE SAFE
SLEEPING AND HOME SAFETY SUPPLIES! CALL OR REGISTER
SOON FOR THESE FREE CLASSES!

SAFE SLEEP: WED., MAY 21°T @ SKY VIEW 10-11 A.M,
PARTICIPANTS MUST BE EXPECTING OR HAVE A CHILD UNDER 6 MONTHS/
20 LBS.

/- HOME SAFETY: WED., JUNE 4TH 10:00 TO 11:00 A..M.@ SKY VIEW

PARTICIPANTS MUST HAVE A CHILD BETWEEN THE AGES OF 0-5. FREE HOME SAFETY
KITS WILL BE OFFERED TO PARTICIPANTS.
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THANKS TO ALL E@%A%H@HPA%@% THE
DIA DEL NINO CELEBRATION!

WE ARE GRATEFUL FOR THE SUPPORT OF DISCOUNT SCHOOL
SUPPLIES, SNOWVETS SHAVED ICE, A CHILD’S JOY PETTING ZOO,
PEORIA MAIN LIBRARY, THUNDERBIRD MINI-STORAGE, AND
ALTA LOMA ELEMENTARY. YOU MADE IT A GREAT EVENT!



